EV Freedom Bill Press
Conference

Press Conference on March 22 for SB
127

The office of CT Senator Will Haskell is organizing a press
conference for Monday, March 22. It will be held outdoors at
the Westport Train Station (New Haven-bound side) at 10 AM.

UPDATE: LUCID VEHICLE (pictured above) EXPECTED TO BE BROUGHT
TO THE PRESS CONFERENCE.

All EV owners are invited to join us and spread the message
that consumers should be able to buy the EV that fits their
lifestyle and budget, and be able to do so in CT.

SB 127 would allow manufacturers of exclusively EVs that do
not have a franchise dealer network to open stores in (T,
which 1is one of a handful of states that currently prohibit
this. Check out this video made by Will Cross of the CT Tesla
Owners Club.

Even if you can’t join us, please write to your state senator
and representative and tell them you support this bill.

Tesla has put up a page that enables one-click contact for
your rep. (You may need to create an account.)

This is an earlier post that goes into more detail about the
details of why we support this.
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